May 16, 2016

Wake County Board of Commissioners
P.O. Box 550
Raleigh, NC 27602

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter informs you that Esther Dunnegan was approved for appointment to the Town of Morrisville
Planning and Zoning Board by Town Council on January 26, 2016. The appointment term was
originally noted as January 26, 2016 to December 31, 2018. That term was incorrect and should be
January 26, 2016 to December 31, 2019, in accordance with three-year terms specified for Planning and
Zoning Board Members under our Unified Development Ordinance.

The Board of County Commissioners originally appointed Ms. Dunnegan at its March 7, 2016 meeting,
via the attached letter. Please let us know when you have re-confirmed this appointment.

Feel free to contact me should you have any questions. [ may be reached at 919-463-6151 or
ehudson@townofmorrisville.org,

Sincerely,
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Erin L. Hudson
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March 10, 2018

Ms. Esther Dunnegan
6608 Kit Creek Road
Morrisville, NC 27560

Dear Ms. Dunnegan:

This is to advise you that in the meeting on March 7, 2016 the Board of
County Commissioners voted to appoint you to the Morrisville Planning and Zoning
Board with your term beginning 3/7/2016 and expiring 12/31/2018.

The Commissioners wish to express their appreciation for your willingness to
serve Wake County in this capacity.

Sincerely,
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James West, Chairman
Wake County Board of Cornmissioners
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Ce: Erin Hudson, Town Clerk



